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Effective November 23, 2018

The Prevailing Wage Rates for certain construction trades in Cook
County have been modified to reflect changes made by the Illinois
Department of Labor. These rates have been published, and are
accessible at the following website:

https://data.illinois.gov/dataset/idol-2018-prevailing-wage-rates

For recently changed rates, please filter by the date of November
23, 2018.

Should you have any questions regarding this information, you may
contact the Illinois Department of Labor at: dol.pwd@Illinois.gov.

https://data.illinois.gov/dataset/idol-2018-prevailing-wage-rates

